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Request for  

Comment 

 

 

 

SELECTION OF CLEAN WATER SERVICE PROVIDERS FOR VERMONT WATERSHED 

BASINS, PER ACT 76 OF 2019 

Release Date: December 23, 2019 
Comments Due: January 17, 2020 

 

 

 

Contact for Comments:  Chris Rottler, ANR, Department of Environmental Conservation,             

             Watershed Investment Division, (802) 461-6051, chris.rottler@vermont.gov  

  

Request for Comment 

The State of Vermont, Agency of Natural Resources, Department of Environmental Conservation seeks 

comments on the draft Request for Proposal, for the Selection of Clean Water Service Providers for Vermont 

Watershed Basins, Per Act 76 of 2019, attached hereto. Written comments may be submitted by email or US 

Mail to Chris Rottler, at chris.rottler@vermont.gov, or at the following address: Department of Environmental 

Conservation, 1 National Life Drive, Davis 3, Montpelier, Vermont 05620, Attn: Chris Rottler. Electronic 

submissions can be sent in the following formats: HTML, Word, RTF, or PDF. Please cite “CWSP Draft RFP 

Comments” in all correspondence. Relevant comments received by the deadline will be considered and may be 

made public. Comments will not be redacted, so comments should not include information that they do not 

wish to be posted publicly (e.g. personal or confidential information). Comments that contain profanity, 

vulgarity, threats or other inappropriate language or content will not be considered. Comments to this notice 

must be received by 4:00PM Eastern Standard Time on January 17, 2019. 
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